
Our final week is about celebration and we begin this
with an event that most of our Year 8 ākonga look
forward to, the Year 8 Leavers Formal.  The level of
excitement has risen over the past week.  The hall has
been closed to our ākonga so that our Teacher In
Charge, Mrs Warden can work her magic in
transforming our hall.
We have been in full swing, preparing for these
celebrations and we are so excited to share these with
you.  Our Year 8 Graduation takes place on Tuesday
and then our BMIS Formal Prizegiving on Wednesday.
See details below.
We also farewell 3 amazing staff members on the last
day of school - Mrs Hannah Few, who will be on
maternity leave, Mrs Brenda Sluiter, who retires from
teaching and Mr Steve Kelly, who we may see from
time to time but will return to his previous role.
This week will be my final as Acting Principal and I
can’t thank you enough for your support and aroha
this year.  However, you will still see me as I return to
my role as Deputy Principal in 2025 and  we welcome
back our Principal, Liz Wood who returns from
sabbatical leave.
It has been such an honour and privilege to have been
part of your child/childrens’ learning journey this year
as Acting Principal.  
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy
New Year.
Ngā mihi nui
Marietta Ah Chong
Tumuaki - Principal (Acting)

Kia ora koutou e te whānau o Bruce McLaren
Intermediate

As we begin to embark on the last week of our school
year, we have spent this week looking back at the
term with our ākonga reflecting on their successes
and their favourite moments in Term 4, uploading
these onto their Seesaw.  I have enjoyed reading
some of our students’ reflections in which I will share
some of these below.  The essence of what I have
read is that our ākonga have been absolutely thrilled
with their term, taking away memories that will last
forever.
For myself, it has been another term of great
accomplishments for our ākonga, our staff and our
whānau community.  So much has happened, our
BMIS Athletics Day, the celebration of language
weeks - Papua New Guinea, Tokelau, Niue, Solomon
Islands with Diwali, our final push for acceleration in
Literacy and Maths, supporting Gumboot Day, our
BMIS Colours Day, fundraising as part of student
service, Whānau of the Term and Year, WZ Sports -
Touch Rugby, Athletics and Auckland Champs
Volleyball, our Fiafia NIght, our BMIS Pt Erin Trip,
Whānau Fun Days, celebrating Miss de Coning who
became a fully registered teacher and to end this
week, student reports were sent home and staff
surprising Mrs Few with a baby shower after school.
I have probably missed other things that were done in
classes by our wonderful teachers but no one can
deny that we have been busy.  Busy learning, busy
having fun, busy strengthening relationships, busy
making memories.
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Week 10
Monday:  
Year 8 Leavers Formal:  Gates open at 5 pm.
Tuesday:  
10.20 am:  Year 8 Graduation Ceremony
Wednesday:
9.30 am: BMIS Formal Prizegiving
Yearbooks (Only for those who have purchased them)
2.00 pm - 3.00 pm: Farewell to teachers and students
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Ngā mihi nui to our 2024
School Board for their mahi
and support this year.
Presiding Member:  Irene
Page
Board Members:  Teena
Cains, Rachel Morgan,
Hulufe Palemene, Nick
Powell
Staff Rep:  Helen Magasiva
Board Secretary:  Annika
Rosandich
Principal (Acting):  Marietta
Ah Chong

Frankie B

9 BMIS students who completed the Inspiring Growth for Young Pasifika
programme. They completed workshops related to healthy
relationships, took part in an inspiring excursion and tonight with their
families celebrated their achievement alongside other schools with
their whānau. Congratulations to Junior, Jezreel, Shultz, Philly, Sharleen,
Tatiana, Lucas, Faith and Hope.

I N S P I R I N G  G R O W T H  

Our ‘Meet the Teacher Orientation Morning’
for our year 6 akonga was nearly a full house.
It was such a fantastic turn-out.  We are
looking forward to seeing you in 2025.
Welcome to our Bruce McLaren Intermediate
whānau!
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Albin

Jayden

LOOKING BACK ON TERM 4
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Eden R 
Hannah B

Levi

Eden K
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Pt Erin Whānau Trip



Excellence, 
Merit & Diligence 

MATHS LITERACY



Monday 16th December 2024
5:00pm Outside gate opens

5:30pm Doors open for Year 8’s and whānau to
walk through the red carpet into the Glamour

Room.
6:00pm Doors open for Year 8’s to enter the
main function room, whānau are farewelled.
6:20pm Finger food for dinner followed by

dancing.
8:30pm Lights on, parents pick up 
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Wednesday 18th December 2024
9.30 am

All ākonga must be in correct full school
uniform please.
If your child/children are receiving a prize,
you will have been contacted by now.
Please arrive early to be seated as the
ceremony will start promptly at 9.30 am.
There will be photo opportunities at the end
of the prizegiving.

B M I S  F O R M A L  P R I Z E G I V I N G

Year 8 Leavers Formal Tuesday 17th December 2024

We will be acknowledging our
Year 8 ākonga with the
presentation of their

graduation certificates,
officially recognising the

completion of their primary
years of their learning

journey.

The ceremony starts at 
10.20 am - 11.30 am.

Year 8 Graduation

R E M E M B E R  Y O U R  T I C K E T S !

Last Day of 2024
8.30 am     Normal school start
9.30 am     BMIS Formal Prizegiving
12.00 am   Yearbook distribution and signing.
(Please note that this is only for those who have
purchased a yearbook)
2.00 am      Farewell to departing staff and final
farewells to our ākonga.
3.00 pm     School officially closes for 2024!
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I F  Y O U  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  A D V E R T I S E  O N  T H E
B R U C E  M C L A R E N  I N T E R M E D I A T E  S C H O O L

S K O O L  L O O P  A P P  P L E A S E  E M A I L
C O N T E N T @ S K O O L L O O P . C O M

 
 T O  D O W N L O A D  O U R  A P P :  I N  G O O G L E  P L A Y  &

A P P  S T O R E  S E A R C H
‘ S K O O L  L O O P ’  &  C H O O S E  S C H O O L  O N C E

I N S T A L L E D .

T H A N K S  T O  T H E  B E L O W  B U S I N E S S E S  F O R  S P O N S O R I N G  O U R
S C H O O L  A P P :

Bruce McLaren Intermediate


